
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

November 30, 1983 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your recent letter, cosigned by 24 of your colleagues, 
urging the President's strong support for efforts to provide funds for 
the protection of campesinos and union leaders in El Salvador. 

Your letter was brought to the President's direct attention and has been 
transmitted to the appropriate foreign policy advisers for a prompt review. 
I assure you that your comments are appreciated and that they will be 
afforded most careful consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth M. Duberstein 
Assistant to the President 

The Honorable Robert J. Lagomarsino 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 


